
 

 

 

 
 
Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 CGS meeting was held on Aug 5th 
 Sign on progressing well. 4 teams have been formed. These are Under8, U9, 

U10 and U11. Senior teams are awaiting end of registration to evaluate teams. 
 Plans to finalise some fund raising projects for submission 
 T20 Milo Blast was held at St Pauls Grounds on 14th Aug. St Pauls had 2 teams 

( Year 5, Year 6) participate. Congratulations to Y5 for progressing into the 
next round. 

 Quote for the pitch upgrade has been submitted and awaiting response from 
school regarding funding. 

 Dates for 2015/16 cricket season 
o Annual Cricket Awards Dinner – 26th March  
o Development Day – 3rd October. 

 Next meeting Wednesday Sep 2nd 


